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6th December 2024 
 

Dear parents/carers,  

We have begun the special season of Advent this week, starting with lighting the first 

candle on our Advent wreath. We lit this and focused upon ‘Hope’, taking time 

ourselves to reflect upon our hopes for the future and praying for peace across the 

world. As a school we have enjoyed a lovely festive day of jumpers, a Santa dash 

together around school and Christmas dinner. Thank you to our kitchen staff for 

preparing this for us all to enjoy.  
 

Reminders:  

• Travelling Cribs- have begun to go home with children from each class to 

share at home over night.   

• Thank you to our teachers for all of our extra-curricular clubs this term, our 

children have thoroughly enjoyed the clubs available to them.   

• Please check your emails and text regularly for updates on our events until 

the end of term.  

• Our School choir attended Weightmans solicitors this week to spread some 

joy and thank them for their reading volunteer scheme.   

• Today, our Pupil Leadership Team have visited Grove Street – Regenda 

project as part of our community links, they were true St. Anne’s 

ambassadors.  

• Our special Nativity celebrations begin next week and we look forward to 

sharing the joyous message of Christ's birth with you. 
 

We have welcomed back Miss Lowrie to school 

following her maternity leave and Mrs Dade will be 

returning after Christmas, she will be taking over 

from Mr Wall in Hazel class, we would like to thank 

Mr Wall for all his hard work and efforts in Hazel 

class!   
 

Thank you for your continued support 
 

Mrs G Murphy and Mrs C Keegan  

Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher  
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